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Dear Ms. Pollott, 

GAVIN C. NEWSOM, Governor 

3ofemo(s Offleeof Pfenning & Rnearct, 

MAYO 8 201~ 

STATE CLEARINGHOUSE 

The Contra Costa Area Office of the California Highway Patrol recently received a "Notice of 
Completion & Environmental Document TransmittaP' environmental document for the Alves 
Ranch Project - State Clearing House (SCH) #2004012097. After our review, we have concerns 
with the potential impact this project could have on traffic congestion and service delivery. 

Our concerns relate to the proposed construction of 356 residential units with an additional 
140,000 square feet of commercial space. This project is located in close proximity to State 
Route 4 (SR-4) which serves as an artery for the City of Pittsburg and the greater region for 
vehicles traveling to and from the central Bay Area. This location currently experiences heavy 
volumes of commute traffic, and the current configuration appears to not have the capacity to 
accommodate the expected increase in vehicular traffic. Additionally, SR-4 already experiences 
a significant amount of collisions due, in large part, to congested traffic. The Contra Costa Area 
would strongly recommend this project incorporate infrastructure improvements which would 
increase the vehicular volume capacity of SR-4, particularly to the on and off ramps in the area. 
Without substantial infrastructure upgrades this project could have a negative impact on our 
operations due to the increased traffic congestion; which could lead to a potential increase in 
traffic collisions, increased response times, delays in emergency services; and a negative impact 
to the safe movement of people, services, and commerce within our jurisdiction. Should you 
have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact 
Lieutenant Knopfi of this command, directly at (925) 646-4980. 

Sincerely, 

0~~-
D. G. SEAMAN, Captain 
Commander 
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